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Dear Senator Dembrow,
I am against the Clean Energy Jobs Bill!

I do not believe this bill will have a positive impact on Oregonians. This is an inequitable cap
and invest program. Allowing electrical providers, and some natural gas providers, their caps
for free through 2030, is not conscientious towards other companies that emit pollution.

Allowing caps for free means that there will not be revenue from these caps. What is the point
of creating a cap if it does not actually benefit the State of Oregon financially?

Allowing some companies caps for free, while charging other companies for their caps, is also
inequitable. This creates demand and supply with inflated pricing. Ultimately, smaller
companies will be forced out as larger companies purchase caps at higher costs. In the real
world, this creates a monopoly. With monopolies, everyone, except the company, suffers.

This is just one of many perspectives | have concerning the Clean Energy Jobs Bill. I am
opposed!

Thank you,

Heather



